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Psalm 133:1 
 
Behold, how good and how 
pleasant it is for brothers to 
dwell together in unity!  

 Imperial Session—June 29th to July 5th 

 Long Island Ducks—August 3rd 

 Stated Meeting—August 5th 

 Summer BBQ—August 18th  

NO SMOKING POLICY FOR KISMET: 

Nobles—Please remember that on meeting 
Mondays there is no smoking downstairs and 
on off Mondays there is no smoking upstairs. 

Keep an eye open for these upcoming events: 

Jul—Aug 2013 

Kismet Marching in the Hicksville Memorial Day Parade 

Opt in to receive the fez via email—Please help Kismet save printing and mailing costs by accepting our 
newsletter in electronic format (PDF) instead of a printed and mailed version. Email the Fez Editor and tell 
him to put you on our electronic distribution list. We will always have a few printed versions up in Club 
Kismet for you to enjoy. 



Kismet’s Divan at a Glance 
Potentate Ill. Michael Iannone 

 42 Robinson Ave, Valley Stream NY 11580 

 Phone: (917) 297-6808, Email: phillip42@optonline.net 

Chief Rabban  Greg Feldman   GFeldman@mwellp.com 

Assistant Rabban George Heyen   clown04@verizon.net 

High Priest & Prophet Larry C. Dittmer   fieldmarshal1@optonline.net  

Oriental Guide  Jeff Arist   tctux@aol.com 

Treasurer  Alphonse Graziose  ButchG123@hotmail.com 

Recorder  Ill. Russell L. Magidson, PP RLMagidson@gmail.com 

Captain of the Guard David Rothstein   davidrothstein@verizon.net 

Membership Chairman Mike Smith   mickdog@gmx.com 

Director   Leo Johnson   mrbigs72@gmail.com 

Hospital Transportation Chairman Sam Zakian 516-551-9606 

   Co-Chairman John Hassell jhassell1937@optonline.net 

Colonel of Units  Mike Marmo 

Events Coordinator  David Rothstein 

Culinary   Fred Frankel 

   Ian Frankel 

   Alan Baer 

Mini Choppers  Ken Ruffino 

Yacht Club  Ken Ruffino  

Chief Bandassador  Christopher Montuori 

Donor Relations  Robert Di Carlo 

Chief Aide  Chris Fightmaster 

Chaplain   Charles V. Bunton 

Trustees   Ill. Joseph Savaglio, PP (2011-2012) 

   Ill. Robert Seldomridge, PP (2011-2012) 

   Ken Klein (2012-2013) 

   Raaj Panday (2012-2013) 

   Ill. Charles Schueler, PP (2013-2014) 

   Ill. Louis Barazotti, PP (2013-2014) 

Building Management John Pecorella   
   Ken Klein 

   Leo Johnson 

Photographers  Tom Crawford 

   Melvin Eckhaus 

   Michael J. Mucaria 

Speakers Bureau  Ill. Charles L. Schueler Jr., PP 

Endowments, Wills and Gifts Ill. Donald P. Harrison, PP 

Hadji Directors  Robert Borst 

   Larry Schlessinger 

Public Relations Chairman John Kelly III 

Boss Clown  John Kelly III 

Fez Editor, Webmaster Russell L. Magidson  

   (RLMagidson@gmail.com) 

Living Past Potentates: 
Ill. William J. Devine, 1987 

Ill. Robert J. Haller, 1988 

Ill. Robert W. Howard, 1992 

Ill. Donald Harrison, 1996 

Ill. Louis F. Barazotti, 1997 

Ill. Charles L. Schueler, Jr., 1998 

Ill. John E. Schwartzman, 2001 

Ill. Robert F. Smith III, 2002 

Ill. George R. Wacob, 2003 

Ill. Kenneth Sussman, 2004 

Ill. Robert Seldomridge 2005 

Ill. Joseph A. Santillo, 2006 

Ill. Mark Suckle, 2007 

Ill. Edward Chaini, 2008 

Ill. Michael L. Marmo III, 2009 

Ill. William T. Francis, 2010  

Ill. Joseph Savaglio, 2011 

Ill. Russell L. Magidson, 2012 

Shriners Hospitals Board Members 
Ill. Lou F. Barazotti, PP (Boston, Emeritus) 

Ill. Charles Scheuler, Jr., PP (Philadelphia, Emeritus) 

Ill. Joseph Santillo, PP (Philadelphia, Associate) 

Ill. Joseph Savaglio, PP (Philadelphia) 

Ill. Russell L. Magidson, PP (Boston, Associate) 

Noble Greg Feldman (Boston, Associate) 

Noble Robert Di Carlo (Philadelphia) 



Notes From around the oasis 

The Pote Greetings Nobles All, 
   As we swing into summer, I want wish everyone ahead of time, a happy,healthy and 
safe summer. We had a great time at the Queens/Nassua Shrine club. Over Twenty were 
in attendance at the Jackson Hole in Bayside. The best hamburgers around. Up coming 
events include Imperial (June 30 to July 4th.) Our second annual night at the Ducks 
onAugust 3rd and our annual Barbe-q in Amityville. The Barbe-q will be a joint event run 
between Willard Sylvan Grove Lodge and Kismet. Hope to see you there. 
  
YITF, 
  
Ill. Mike Iannone 

Chief 

Rabban 

Greetings all Nobles: 
 
The memorial day parade took place on a mild &  sunny day. Our potentate rode proudly in 
an open convertible. Our Shriners marched and our Masonic War Veteran's carried the 
American flag to commemorate the day. For a grand finale bringing up the rear,  was our 
very own Franklin Donato,and his traditional Shriner Car! 
Keep in mind August 3rd we will be going to the Ducks game, free parking and 
fireworks included, all for $15 - what a deal!! 
August 17th is our annual picnic, at Amityville Park, make sure to save the date! 
The MASA convention at Virginia Beach is in September - watch your newsletter for 
lodging arrangement's and price's. 
  
Keep Smiling, 
George "Chuckles" Heyen 

Assistant 

Rabban 

     As we prepare for the next Imperial Session in Indianapolis I want to wish all our 
Nobles and Ladies a summer filled with fun and sun.  Remember to go online and review 
the Kismet website and FEZ newsletter.  We have many social activities planned over the 
summer months.  Florence Day will be a joint Mecca-Kismet event so come out and 
share salt with your fellow Nobles.  Also, the Ducks game in August along with our 
Family BBQ day will be open to all family, friends and Masons.  We are at the Kismet 
Oasis every Monday night.  There is something for every Brother and Noble at Kismet. 
All Kismet social events are open to our Ladies, masonic brothers, family, and friends. 
Let’s keep the momentum going.  We are halfway through 2013.   
 
Yours—Greg Feldman 
Chief Rabban, 2013 

The Illustrious Sir Mike Iannone and the rest of Kismet’s Divan continue to make the Shrine 
THE PLACE TO BE for fun, food and fellowship. Come and enjoy yourself while at the 
same time support your Shrine and the Hospitals that we exist for.  

If you have not heard through the grapevine, we are looking at a handful of used mini race 
cars to start another unit for Shrine parades. If you are 
interested in taking part of this unit, which does include 
purchasing one of the cars and having responsibility for its care 
and feeding, please let me know. Let’s continue finding things 
to do that make being a Noble of Kismet awesome! 

 

Ill. Sir Russell L. Magidson PP, Recorder 2013 

The  

Recorder 



Notes From around the oasis 
To start off I’d like to thank all the Nobles who came out and showed their patriotism while 
marching in the annual Hicksville Memorial Day Parade. During the parade several 
spectators asked, Hey!, where’s the mini-cars?” Well next year we’ll be able to answer, 
“Here they are!” Kismet has just acquired several mini-cars and I’m really looking forward 
to seeing them in action. Thanks to all the Nobles who made this happen! Also on the clubs 
and units front, if anyone is interested in joining and re-constituting our Orient Band, 
contact Ill. Mike Marmo. Thanks Mike for stepping up, yet again! Moving right along, I hope 
all of you and your families are having a fine Summer. As you are reading this, a few 
traveling and tired nobles, including yours truly, of Kismet have returned from Imperial 
Session in Indianapolis from what was a great time. Although Imperial is now behind us for 
another year, there’s still tons of stuff lined up here at Kismet before we say goodbye to the 
Summer of ‘13. On Saturday August 3rd is Kismet Shriners Night at the Long Island Ducks. 
A big thanks to Dave Rothstein for what we know will be yet another great sporting event. 
Of course where’s Summer without a good old fashioned BBQ. Well Kismet has got you 
covered with our Annual Summer BBQ at Amityville Beach on Sunday August 18th. I’m 
sure our merry band of chili chefs are ready for another great cook-off. Of course with so 
many Masonic social events happening during the Summer, that means so many 
opportunities to talk to a brother about membership in Kismet Shrine. What better time to 
talk to a brother about fun and fellowship while in the midst of fun and fellowship. Our 
Summer’s can be productive as well as fun! Have a fun and enjoyable Summer! Yours in 
wisdom… 

-Larry Dittmer   larryd@volkertprecision.com •  (516) 361-5044 

High Priest 

And 

Prophet 

Events So far, this year has been a success as far as the planning of events that raise money for 
the Kismet Shrine Hospital Patient Transportation Fund (HPTF)and the Shriners Hospitals 
as well. 

 The 2nd Annual Kismet Shrine Family Day with the New York Islanders, that was held 
earlier this year, raised over $300 for the Kismet Shrine HPTF. 

 The 2nd Annual Shriners Hospitals for Children Day at CitiField also raised a yet to be 
determined amount of money for the Shriners Hospitals for Children. 40% of the money 
raised will be donated to the Philadelphia Hospital, 40% of the money raised will be 
donated to the Boston Hospital and 20% of the money raised will be donated to the 
Springfield Hospital. 

 The next event planned is the 2nd Annual Kismet Shrine Family Night with the Long 
Island Ducks. A portion of the money from the tickets sold will be donated to the Kismet 
Shrine HPTF. The Duck game will take place on the evening of August 3, 2013 and there 
will be fireworks after the game. I am hoping that many Nobles and their friends and family 
will attend. The more tickets that are sold, the more money that we will make for the HPTF. 

 As always, if you have an idea for an event that you would like planned, please let me 
know. Event planning at Kismet is a WE activity. 

 YITF, 

 Noble David Rothstein  davidrothstein@verizon.net  (917) 322-9136 

Clowns It is with deep regret that we mourn the loss of another Kismet Clown.  Bob Morton was a 
retired clown before I got to Kismet and I never personally met him.  From all the good 
things many people have said he must have been a wonderful Joey.  Please pray for him 
and all our other departed and missed clowns.  One of the great things about the Masonic 
Fraternity is the feeling of brotherhood and fellowship.  It is why many of us come to 
meetings and join units, it's fun with friends,  The Clown Unit is special and we have a 
certain closeness because of what we do.  When you are dedicated to helping children 
smile there is a special bond.  Remember that the clown Unit is open to Kismet Nobles 
and their families.  Dues are $10 for the Noble and $5 for family member.  All you need is 
motivation and a little time, we can teach you the rest.  Just come with a smile because 
we  " keep 'em smiling "  

 - John Kelly 



Notes From around the oasis 

In addition to the regular comraderie and fellowship that regularly takes place at the Oasis of 
Kismet on Monday evenings, the Nobles present were treated to some home cooked meals during 
the month of May. The Culinary Unit really did a great job. Prior to the stated meeting in May, the 
Nobility was treated to a home cooked meal, made by Noble Ken Klein, of meatloaf, mashed potatos 
and green beans. Also in May, the Nobility present was treated to another home cooked meal by 
Noble Ken Klein and Noble Leo Johnson.  Spaghetti, meatballs, tomato sauce and garlic bread was 
prepared by two of Kismets talented cooks. And all of this food was available for only $5.00. What 
better bargain can you get for $5.00? 

  

While the food, fellowship and comraderie is abound on Monday evenings, another thing is abound at 
Kismet on these nights, and that is Cigar and Cigarette Smoke. You will see on the front page of THE 
FEZ a statement noting that smoking is not to be done on the second floor of Kismet during non-
stated meeting Mondays and smoking is not to be done in the lower lever of Kismet during the 
Mondays of the stated meeting. Unfortunately, this is not being adhered to.  As a non-smoker, I am 
courteously asking that Nobles adhere to this policy. The smoking is keeping some Nobles away from 
Kismet. 

  

Kismet has a Cigar Night and that is the only time that smoking should be done on the second floor 
of Kismet.  

  

I hope that all Nobles and their families are having a good summer. 

  

YITF, 

  

Noble David Rothstein 

davidrothstein@verizon.net 

(917) 322-9136 

Captain 

Of the  

Guard 

I took the time and went to Tampa for the Imperial Public Relations Seminar.  It was good that they 
held the conference but it was lacking in specifics and direction.  This is a challenging time for us 
and our hospitals for children.  The millions of dollars being spent to improve our name recognition 
and public awareness by Tampa is not working as well as many of us had hopped. But we in Kismet 
can accomplish the same effect ourselves with little or no money.  All we all have to do is talk up the 
Shriners Hospitals for Children.  Please don't be bashful, don't be ashmed, don't be laid back.  Be 
proud of who we are, be proud of what we do and always sing our song where ever you go.  Our 
hospitals need children, please go spread the word about our good news.  If you need flyers, 
posters, hand outs - we got them and we will give them to you.  BE PROUD TO BE A SHRINER, 
SUPPORT KISMET SHRINE  

 - John Kelly 

Public 

Relations 

 
KISMET OASIS 

Every Monday Night at CLUB KISMET 
3

rd
 Floor 

18 West Nicholai Street 
Hicksville, NY 11801 

 

We are open every Monday Night from 6:00PM until…….Watering hole is always open to quench 

the thirst of our nobles. The culinary crew provides nourishment for only $5.00. If the smoking 

bothers you, let us know and we will smoke outside – but you have to let somebody know (The 

Recorder, The Potentate, The Rajah).   



The 139th Imperial Session is Coming 

There will be plenty of fun, fellowship and brotherly love at the upcoming 139th 
Imperial Session in Indianapolis. Our amazing Shrine clowns will lead the parade 
on July 1st. The parade begins at 7 p.m.  

Imperial Potentate Al Madsen wants to set a world record for the most clowns in 
an organized parade. To do that, we need to break the current record of 850! 
Shrine lady clowns are also welcome to participate and help set a new world 
record!   

Details will be sent out shortly. Those of you who want to know more, please ask 
your Divan for whatever information is known right now. 

Did you miss our June stated meeting? 

Kismet was crowded with 33 Nobles in attendance for the June Stated Meeting, which was held on Monday, June 3, 
2013. 
  
Those present were treated to another home cooked meal. The meal started with fresh mozzarella with tomatoes and 
balsamic glaze and fried corn fritters. It continued with linguini with Cajun lobster sauce and sautéed shrimps and 
scallops as well as sliced flank steak with a port of wine reduction. Who would have expected such a meal at Kismet? 
And all for the cost of $5 per Noble. 
  
The meal was cooked by Eric Nussbaum with assistance from Nobles Ken Klein, Leo Johnson, Joe Ippolito Jr., and 
Omar Roman. If you enjoyed the meal, Eric would like to come back and cook for us again . We appreciate his cooking 
this meal for us. 
  
Of course, there were libations as well, and we did conduct  business at our Stated Meeting later on. We inducted one 
new Noble. 
  
If you were not there, you missed a great evening of food, camaraderie, and fellowship. So, please come on down and 
show up at the Shrine. 

QUEENS-NASSAU COUNTY SHRINE 

CLUB OF KISMET TEMPLE 

MEETS ON THE FIRST THURSDAY OF EACH MONTH  

Location Changes Each Meeting 

George Heyen—President 

Lou Barazotti—Secretary 

The club meets at different restaurants each month for our meeting. 

Contact Lou for details 

kismet1997@aol.com 



Ben Lortie, former patient of Shriners Hospitals for Children – Boston stopped by Board Day to read a letter he wrote 
to the hospital to our Board Members.   

Ben won an essay contest through the Veterans of Foreign Wars organization and was awarded with $100 prize 
money for his achievement.  Ben chose to donate his entire $100 to Shriners Hospitals for Children – Boston be-
cause of his strong connection to and admiration for the hospital in the hopes that he can help future patients of the 
hospital.  With his donation, he included a letter detailing his gratitude to Shriners as well as his reason for donating 
his money.   

When Ben was just eighteen months old, he accidentally pulled a cup of hot tea onto his chest and neck.  He was 

immediately taken to Morton Hospital in Taunton, where the doctors decided to send him to Shriners Hospitals for 

Children – Boston.   In his letter to the hospital, 10 years later, Ben Lortie writes, “I knew I was in great care when I 

got to Shriners, and that I would be treated with the same amount of respect and care as any other child.”    



2nd Annual Shriners Day at Citi Field 

The 2nd Annual Shriners Hospitals for Children Day at Citifield was held on Sunday, April 28, 2013 and it was a great success. 
A total of 214 tickets were sold. A portion of the proceeds from every ticket sold will be donated by the Mets to the 
Philadelphia, Boston and Springfield Hospitals. Spirit Awards were given by the Mets to Kismet, Mecca, the Shriners Hospitals 
for Children in Philadelphia and the Shriners Hospital for Children in Boston, and Parent Volunteer Maria Follenius. 
Additionally, a public service announcement for the Hospitals was played on the Scoreboard immediately after the 
presentation of the Spirit Awards. A table was set up near the entrance to the area where we were all seated and literature 
about the Hospitals was distributed to passers by. Of course, like last year, coloring books were our most popular give-away. 

  

One of the highlights of the game was when Noble Mark Klein, Sr. was given the honor of participating in an in-game 
promotion. He was on quizzed about Met facts on the scoreboard and won a Mets Cap and some Topps Baseball Cards. 
Noble Klein and his family were our top ticket sellers to the game, being responsible for the sale of 49 tickets.  Another 
highlight of the game was when Noble Rich Araya caught a t-shirt during the t-shirt launch from the field. It is a rare occurrence 
that a t-shirt makes it to the Pepsi Porch, but on this day it did. 



Hicksville Memorial Day Parade 
More than a dozen Nobles of Kismet Shrine as well as our friends in the Henry Biel Post of the Masonic War Veterans 
showed their presence at this year’s Memorial Day Parade in Hicksville. In addition quite a few of our kids and 
grandkids marched along with us and thoroughly enjoyed being a part of the day. It was an honor and pleasure to take 
part of this event in Kismet’s neighborhood. Next year we expect to have mini cars and Wooden Soldiers from Kismet 
too! What a great way to show our love for our troops and Shriners Hospitals for Children. 



Teddy Bear Clinic at SHC Boston 
A playful group of 2 and 3 year olds clutch their teddy bears as they step on the footprint path to check in, the first stop of 

the Teddy Bear Clinic, sponsored by Shriners Hospitals for Children – Boston.  Robert, an energetic 3-year-old, holds 

Clifford, his stuffed animal dog that hurt his ear when he fell down the stairs.  He checks his dog into the clinic, where he 

receives a certificate with his dog’s name, interests, and injuries.  The paw prints lead Robert to the first room, where 

Clifford is weighed and measured.  He is then led to the room where Clifford’s ear is wrapped in gauze and a Superman 

band aid is applied to the injury. Next, Robert has to put on his mask and hat in order to enter the operating room, where 

he can hear his dog’s heart-beat, and watch the medical team perform any necessary surgeries, applying antiseptic first, 

of course.  Finally, Robert takes Clifford to get his ear wrapped in green bandages and a splint put on it to ensure recov-

ery.    

For 31 years, Shriners Hospitals for Children – Boston has been partnering with the Boston Children’s School to offer 

children The Teddy Bear Clinic.  “It’s all about what the kids want and what the teddy bears need,” says Diane Topliffe, 

who has been coordinating this event for many years. “Some teddy bears have broken bones, and some are just sick.”  

They all gather here, in the hospital clinic, to help their beloved teddy bears, dogs, bunnies, and turtles feel better.   

Boston Children’s School, located in Charles River Park, across the street from Shriners Hospitals for Children – Boston, 

has about 45 to 55 students, all ranging from the ages of 2 years and nine months, to seven years.  It has been around 

since 1965, and accommodates students from all over the world.  Judy Langer has been the school’s director since 

1981, and is a key player in the Teddy Bear Clinic.  The tradition was started by moms at the school who were nurses.  

The first year the nurses came to the school, but in the years following, it has been held at Shriners Hospitals for Chil-

dren – Boston.  In order to prepare the kids for their outing to the hospital, the children go through a unit on hospitals and 

learn about children who have special needs, and may be in a wheelchair or on certain medications.   Langer states, “We 

are very fortunate and lucky to have special relations with Shriners Hospitals for Children – Boston.”  She adds that they 

love when the patients are able to participate in the clinic as well.   

Judi Fabbri, Pediatric Nurse Practitioner at Shriners Hospitals for Children – Boston is another key player in the Teddy 

Bear Clinic.  Her nursing students at Salem State University celebrate their last day of their clinical experience by partici-

pating in the clinic, filling in as official teddy bear doctors, along with other Boston Shriners Hospital employees.  Jessica 

Morehouse and Catherine Winslow, two Salem State University students commented, “We were able to teach them how 

to use antiseptic and listen to the heart beat.  They got to wear masks—they were pretty happy about that.”  All the kids 

“heard” their teddy bear’s heartbeat. 

Retired teacher and grandmoth-

er of one of the children, Sarah 

Ramsey said, “This tops every-

thing.”  In her 35 years of teach-

ing, she had never seen any-

thing like the Teddy Bear Clinic, 

and was thrilled that she could 

participate with her granddaugh-

ter.  As the children hold their 

bandaged bears and follow the 

footprints out of the hospital, 

they wave goodbye to the doc-

tors, and thank them for healing 

their teddy bears.  This special 

clinic is another way that 

Shriners Hospitals for Children – 

Boston brings awareness of the 

hospital and its services to the 

community.   



Daytime Dancing at Kismet 

Kismet’s ciGar niGhts—4th Fridays 
Kismet’s Cigar Club meets upstairs in Club Kismet on the forth Friday of every month, from 7pm to 
midnight. Enjoy great smokes, snacks, drinks and the company of fellow Masons and Shriners.  
Our Cigar Club features a great assortment for you to choose from, hand 
selected by the Club Manager himself (always with the assistance of the Club 
Members). Often there is a theme to the night, other times it’s an assortment of 

sticks.  
If you haven’t yet enjoyed a cigar night at Kismet, give it a 
try—you won’t be disappointed. Of course, the nights are 
open to all Shriners and Master Masons so bring your 
friends and Brethren as well. 
Remember, a $20 entrance gets you two cigars of your 
choice and I’ll give you your first drink.  Snacks, sodas 
and hard liquor are always available. Join us from 7pm to 
midnight.  

To All Members--Nick and Pearl are inviting you to their dance event here at Kismet Hall in Hicksville, to a 
Social Dance Party on Fridays 12 Noon - 3PM, with or without a 
partner.   

 

We feature a complimentary dance lesson in All American and 
Popular Latin American Dances, followed by Professional DJ and 
dancing, for your enjoyment. Come join us for an afternoon of fun. 

 

We serve chicken, salad, bagels, cream cheese, pastries, coffee and 
tea.  Dress code is comfortable, but neat, no sneakers, no jeans.  

 

First timers are complimentary. 

 

For info. call Nick 718 891-4209 or Pearl 718 332-7825 or email Dancezee@aol.com 

Iron Butt Saddlesore Ride Helps Shrine Kids 
The Alee Shriners' Iron Knights Motorcycle Unit invited WTOC's Sonny Dixon 
to help raise money for the Shriners Hospital for Children in Tampa. The fund-
raiser was an endurance motorcycle ride – 1,000 or more miles in 24 hours - 
called an Iron Butt Saddlesore Ride.   
With the help of a lot of good people, the group raised more money than 
expected. Yes, they also made the ride - all day Saturday and a part of 
Sunday. At 3:30 a.m. Saturday, 21 motorcycle riders and some passengers 
met at Savannah Harley Davidson. They were staring down the barrel of a 

long day. 
After a prayer, they took off to Tampa via Macon. Their goal? To make it 1,000 miles in 24 hours under the 
Iron Butt Association rules.  
The Shriners Hospital for Children is on the campus of the University of South Florida. 
Once the group arrived, they toured the hospital. They also presented the hospital with a check of the funds 
they raised.  
Most of the children are seen on an outpatient basis. The hospital will see anywhere from 40 to 90 kids per 
day. If a child stays at the hospital, the average stay is three to five days.  



Kismet Shrine Hospital Transportation Fund 

needs your help now—Contribute to the  

Kismet Shrine Tree of Life. 

Kismet Shrine  

Tree of Life 

Tributes: 
A leaf on the Tree of Life, an acorn or a foundation stone is a special way to give a tribute. It is a 
thoughtful way to honor someone on a special occasion, such as a birthday, anniversary, holiday or 
for an accomplishment. 
These leaves, acorns and foundation stones are a gratifying way for Nobles, their families, friends 
or lodges to honor someone (or to be honored) for any reason while at the same time supporting 
the Kismet Shrine Hospital Transportation fund. 
 

Memorials: 
A memorial is a personal remembrance that honors the life of a spouse, friend, relative or col-
league.  
 
A leaf engraved with up to twenty (20) letters and spaces - $250 
An acorn engraved with up to thirty (30) letters and spaces - $500 
A foundation stone engraved with up to forty-five (45) letters and spaces - $1,000 
 
Please make checks payable to Kismet Hospital Transportation Fund and mail it along with this 
completed form to Kismet Shrine, 18 West Nicholai Street, Hicksville NY 11801. Remember that all 
donations to the fund are tax deductible.  
 
Complete the form below, detach and send it along with your donation.. Any questions? Contact the 
Tree of Life Chairman, Russell L. Magidson at 516-522-0620 or RLMagidson@gmail.com. 
 
Circle one: Leaf  Acorn   Foundation Stone 

 

Line 1: _____________________________________________________ 
 
Line 2: _____________________________________________________ 
 
Line 3: _____________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Donated by:  _____________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  _____________________________________________________ 
 
City/State/Zip:  _____________________________________________________ 
 



KISMET SHRINE TEMPLE 

PETITION FOR INITIATION AND MEMBERSHIP 

 

PRINT OR TYPE NAME IN FULL 

 

Name__________________________________________________________ Wife's Name ____________________________ 

Residence Street Address__________________________________ City________________________ State ____ Zip Code______    

Home Phone__________________________  Cell Phone __________________________________ 

Business Street Address___________________________________ City________________________ State ____ Zip Code______     

Business Phone__________________________     email address________________________________________________ 

 

TO THE POTENTATE, OFFICERS AND NOBLES OF KISMET TEMPLE, SITUATED IN THE OASIS OF  

LONG ISLAND: 

 

I, the undersigned, hereby declare that I am a Master Mason in good standing in ___________________________________  

Lodge # ________ located at (city)_________________________________ (state)________________. 

Which is a Lodge recognized by or in amenity with the Conference of Grand Masters of North America. Furthermore, I have  

resided at my current address for not less than 6 months, as required by the Bylaws of The Imperial Council. I respectfully  

pray that I may be made a Noble of the Mystic Shrine, and become a member of your Temple. 

 

Date of Birth___________________ Birth Place__________________________ Occupation____________________________ 

Hat Size ____________ Hobbies/Interests ____________________________________________________________________ 

Have you previously applied for admission to any temple of the Order? __________________ 

If so, what temple?____________________________________________ 

 

If I be found worthy and my request granted. I promise to conform to all the Ceremonies, Engagements, Constitution,  

Regulations and Edicts of the Imperial Council together with those of your Temple. 

  

Signature (Full Name Please)______________________________________________ 

 

Special Initiation Fee $99 Includes a Fez and first year dues (must accompany petition) 

 

Enclose a check payable to Kismet Shrine or charge the Fee/Fez to a Master Card______ or Visa ______ account 

Card # ___________________________________________ Expiration date __________________ 

(Print) Name______________________________ Address_________________________________________  

Day Phone_______________________________ 

Signature__________________________________ Date_______________ 

 

Complete this application and mail it to: 

 Kismet Shrine Temple 

 PO Box 834 

 Hicksville NY 11801 

  








